
 

 

 

14 of January of 2022 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

The manuscript entitled “DNA and RNA oxidative damage in patients with 

hepatocellular carcinoma and mortality during the first year of liver transplantation” 

was edited for proper English language, grammar, punctuation, spelling, and overall 

style by Sebastian McLean, native English speaking editor (email: 

sebimclean@gmail.com). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sebastian McLean  


